
 
 

Roslyn Middle School, 375 Locust Lane, Roslyn Heights, NY  11577 
Phone:   516-801-5200             Fax:  516-801-5208 

 
Craig S. Johanson, Principal       Claire Scordo, Ed.D., Asst. Principal      Dave Lazarus, Asst. Principal 
 
 
September 7, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Our Grade 7 and Grade 8 Students: 
 
The Middle School staff and administrators extend a cordial invitation to join us for our annual 
Back-to-School Night for Grades 7 & 8 on Wednesday, September 27, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 
During the evening you will have an opportunity to meet each of your child's teachers while 
following his or her schedule. Teachers will provide information regarding curriculum, 
instructional approaches, methods, activities, as well as homework with you. Additionally, they 
will be available to answer questions that you may have. Department Chairpersons will be 
available in the library from 6:30pm to 6:55pm for questions about academic programs. You 
may find course descriptions on the Middle School section of the District’s website 
under Curriculum Guides 2017-2018.   
 
Parents and guardians will begin the back-to-school program in their child's first period class 
promptly at 7:00 p.m. Please bring a copy of your child’s schedule. If you need a copy, one 
can be printed from the Parent Portal. The program will follow your child’s “A” Day schedule, 
which is indicated by an "A" or "A-B" in the day column on the schedule. During your child’s 
lunch period, please report to the auditorium for a presentation on the Dignity for All Students 
Act (DASA).   
 
We encourage all parents to carpool due to limited parking availability. Parking will be available 
in the front and rear parking lots as well as at the Temple Beth Sholom parking lot.  
 
We have high expectations for our students. The partnership between home and school will 
support them in meeting or exceeding these expectations. The first interim progress reports will 
be posted on the parent portal by October 6, 2017. A parent/team conference may be 
scheduled at the request of the parent or the team. If at any time during the school year you 
would like to schedule a conference with your child’s team, please contact their school 
counselor, Ms. Jes Bellsey for Grade 7, or Ms. Corrine Decker for Grade 8, at 801-5215. 
 
Representatives of the Roslyn Middle School PFA will be in the front lobby for membership 
questions and seeking your membership in this worthy organization. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on September 27, 2017 and as always, we thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Craig S. Johanson   Claire Scordo, Ed. D.        Dave Lazarus 
Principal       Assistant Principal                    Assistant Principal 
 
CJ:MC 

https://www.roslynschools.org/Page/340


ROSLYN MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 
BELL SCHEDULE 

 
September 27, 2017 

 
GRADES 7 & 8 

 
 

Meet the Directors/Chairpeople 6:30 - 6:55 
PERIOD 1 7:00 - 7:08 
PERIOD 2  7:12 - 7:20 
PERIOD 3 7:24 - 7:32 
PERIOD 4 7:36 - 7:44 

     PERIOD 5 ** 
GR 8 LUNCH 

7:48 - 7:56 

PERIOD 6 8:00 - 8:08 

       PERIOD 7 *** 
GR 7 LUNCH 

8:12 - 8:20 

PERIOD 8 8:24 - 8:32 
PERIOD 9 8:36 - 8:44 

 
 
PFA Representatives are in the main lobby for questions and membership dues. 
 
 ** All Parents/Guardians of Grade 8 Students: 

Please attend the Dignity for All Students Act presentation in the 
auditorium. 

 
*** All Parents/Guardians of Grade 7 Students: 

Please attend the Dignity for All Students Act presentation in the 
auditorium. 

 


